
8th May, 2024 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C-1, Block G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 

Scrip Code: 532662 Trading Symbol: HTMEDIA

Subject: Taking note of Advisory letter received from Bombay Stock Exchange (“BSE”) under SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR”) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Company has received enclosed advisory letter dated 21st February, 2024 from BSE regarding 
disclosure submitted by the Company on 8th November, 2023 w.r.t. the submission of Security Cover 
Certificate in the format prescribed by SEBI, for the quarter ended September 30, 2023. 

The Company was advised to place the advisory letter before the Board of Directors in the upcoming board 
meeting and disseminate the letter to the Stock Exchanges. 

It is hereby stated that the Board at its meeting held today i.e. 8th May, 2024 has taken note of the advisory 
issued by BSE in compliance with the Advisory letter. 

You are hereby requested to take the above information on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For HT Media Limited 

(Manhar Kapoor) 
Group General Counsel and Company Secretary 
Encl.: As above  
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